
   

 
 

  

April 9, 2020 

Dear Students and Families, 

As you may have heard, Pennsylvania Governor Tom Wolf has announced that all schools in the 

state will remain closed for the rest of the school year. While many of us expected this decision 

would come at some point, it's not what we'd hoped to hear.  

Emergency Online Remote Learning will continue. Please click here to access our calendar for the 

rest of the school year. 

We know you have many questions about when students can access schools to get their belongings, 

what we will do about proms and graduation, and many other issues/topics. Thank you in advance 

for giving us the time to work through the answers to some of these questions, to solicit feedback 

and guidance from the state and our many constituents (including students), and get some 

communication to you about these issues. 

We'll be putting out a survey for parents next week, and will look forward to getting some of your 

thoughts, questions, and concerns via that survey.  As always, if your child is struggling or you have 

questions about schoolwork, please contact your principal. 

Thank you, 

Dr. Jim Scanlon, Superintendent 

 

 

https://www.wcasd.net/cms/lib/PA02203541/Centricity/Domain/6153/March%20-June%202020%20Online%20Learning%20Calendar.pdf
https://www.wcasd.net/cms/lib/PA02203541/Centricity/Domain/6153/March%20-June%202020%20Online%20Learning%20Calendar.pdf

